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February 7, 2017 
 
 
      

Re:   West Copeland Marina Docks-Phase IV 
        
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bid was received for the West Copeland Marina Docks-Phase IV 
Project: 
          

WATER WORKS DOCKS & BOATLIFTS, INC. $98,749.00 
STODDARD, WISCONSIN 
 

The Engineer estimate for the West Copeland Marina Docks-Phase IV is $90,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Water Works Docks and 
Boatlifts, Inc. in the amount of $98,749.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Bernard Lenz 
     Assistant City Engineer 
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